Result of Parent-Teacher Association Parent Manager By-election

The Parent-Teacher Association issued a letter to parents on 3 January 2014 on the
by-election of a Parent Manager for the new term of office. However, only one candidate had
signed up to run for the by-election by the deadline. As stipulated by the constitution of the
Association, Ms. Cheung-Chu Chi Ping (parent of Cheung Man Yin in class 5D), the sole

candidate of the uncontested by-election, has automatically become the Parent Manager of
the Association for 2013-2015.



